


FPA/N 2423981 is available on Forest Practices 
Application Review System (FPARS)



FPA/N 2423981 is available for viewing in FPARS.

FPA/N Unit 1 = Unit 34; FPA/N Unit 2 = Unit 16; FPA/N Unit 3 = Unit 29; FPA/N Unit 4 =
Mountain Highway Unit; FPA/N 2423981 indicates a total of 209.5 acres.





See map on final pages.



FPA/N 2423981 indicates steepest slope being harvested is 15%.





FPA/N 2423981 indicates, 2,364.7 feet of new road construction and 11,485.8 feet of road abandonment by June 2026









FPA/N 2423981 indicates 
approximately 1,595 mbf of 
timber to be removed. 

Washington Natural Heritage Program recommends avoidance of ground disturbance within the
Acaea elata var. elate population.



Washington State is considered part of the Pacific flyway, but no impacts are expected as a result of this proposal. 

FPRAM review confirms no conflicts with T&E animal species.





If contamination is suspected, the proponent must contact the Department of Ecology. 







FPRAM review confirms no conflicts with historical sites or resources.

FPRAM review and consultation with DAHP confirmed no conflicts with proposal.














